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Covenant Network Catholic 
Radio  
Our daily programming fills the airways 
with inspirational and educational 
programming that will help prepare your 
heart and mind to welcome the Christ 
Child at Christmas.  Tune into Covenant 
Network 1460 AM or 96.7 FM on the 
radio or listen anytime on the Covenant 
Network app or at OurCatholicRadio.org. 

HCA Early Childhood Job 
Openings 
Holy Cross Academy ECEC Teacher 

Assistant full time 7-3  

Early Childhood Teacher Assistant, 
11:30-4:30 p.m. 

Early Childhood Teacher Assistant, 
7:30-12:30 p.m. 

After School Program: 2:45-4:30 (2-3 
days a week) 

Positions start in November 2022 and 
January 2023. Please email resume to 
Angie Langhauser, preschool@hca-
stl.org 

Mass of Thanksgiving  
In November, PSR families gathered for a Mass of Thanksgiving 
to offer gratitude to God.  PSR students participated in various 
liturgical roles, such as servers, gift bearers, lectors, choir, and 
more.  Everyone did a great job, and we are so thankful for all of 
the support and participation from families. 

 

First Reconciliation 
Congratulations to our PSR families who 
made their First Reconciliation this month!  It 
was a beautiful prayer service led by Fr. Mike.  
The students were excited to receive the 
mercy of Jesus in the Sacrament.  After they 
received their First Reconciliation, they were 
each given a candle and a keepsake.  They 
placed the lit candle on the prayer table with a 
picture of the Divine Mercy Image of Jesus, near the Baptismal 
font and the Easter Candle.   Please keep our students in prayer. 

Get Connected 
For more information about our PSR 
Ministry,, please contact Ann Kelly, PSR 
Coordinator, SR@goannunciation.com.  
To Know Him   To Love Him   To Serve Him 

The week before Mass, each student filled out a paper heart of 
gratitude in PSR class, listing someone they were grateful for.  
They brought these forward during the offertory of the gifts, 
along with flowers for Mary.  We have so much to be grateful 
for, and we teach the children that the best way to offer our 
gratitude to God is to receive Jesus in the Eucharist.  The word 
Eucharist means thanksgiving.  Families also donated over ten 
large baskets of food that we placed at the altar to be donated to 
our Saint Vincent De Paul Society.  Thank you for everyone’s 
generosity! 


